
TOWN OF CLAYTON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

RE: LOCAL LAW REGARDING NOISE 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Local Law has been introduced by the Town Board of the 

Town of Clayton regarding Noise in the boundaries of the Town of Clayton, but outside the 

Village of Clayton limits.  

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing upon the Local Law will be held at the 

Cerow Recreation Park Arena, 600 East Line Rd., Clayton, NY 13624 on April 9, 2025 at 

5:15 p.m. and that an opportunity to be heard in regard thereto will then and there be given to 

all persons.  

 

Dated: March 26, 2025      

Megan Badour, Town Clerk 


